
 
 
December 9, 2019        
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING  

 
Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 
  

 RE: UG-190987—Annual Energy Efficiency Plan—Correction 
   

Northwest Natural Gas Company, dba NW Natural (“NW Natural” or the “Company”), 
herewith files a replacement page three to its Annual Energy Efficiency Plan (“EE Plan”) 
that was filed November 27, 2019, under docket UG-190987. 
 
The table on page three of the EE Plan report contained a typographical error.  The 
annual cost for Commercial Incentive Programs should be $899,420 (rather than the 
amount listed of $889,420).  This also changes the total annual cost for the EE Plan to 
$3,014,777 (from $3,004,777). 

 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 503-721-2459. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
/s/ Rebecca T. Brown  
 
Rebecca Brown 
Regulatory Consultant 
NW Natural 
220 NW 2nd Avenue 
Portland, OR 97209 
503-721-2459 
rebecca.brown@nwnatural.com 

 
cc: EEAG 
 
Attachment 
UG-190987-NWN-R-Pg-EE-Plan-12-9-2019.pdf 

Rebecca Trujillo Brown 
Regulatory Compliance 

Tel:  503.721.2459 

Fax: 503.220.2579 

Email:rebecca.brown@nwnatural.com  
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